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Greetings Council  
 
 
Things are progressing within the department throughout September. 
 
Officer Edward Benge has well into his training and progressing is slated to be on 
the road covering soon.  
 
Additional lateral officer still progressing through background, polygraph and 
psychological.   
 
Working with counselor Brycen Huff for upcoming trunk or treat and fill the patrol 
car. 
 
Chief S. Patrick  
 

 

 


